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STATEMENT FROM THE PREMIER 
Regardless of any smear, innuendo or media reporting based on anonymous sources, the only IBAC matters I will 
comment on are those that are the subject of a final report – as is appropriate and has always been my practice. 

Questions about what IBAC is or is not doing are a matter for the independent agency. 

I act appropriately at all times and in all things. 

That is the oath I swore and I take it very seriously. 


